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From: Wentzel, Michael
Sent: Monday, May 23, 2011 2:22 PM
To: Carley, Edward
Cc: 'Cliche, Richard'; 'michael.okeefe@fpl.com'; Plasse, Richard
Subject: NRC Staff Request for Information Relating to the Seabrook Station LRA
Attachments: ML11132A007.pdf

Ed, 
 
Please find a request for additional information relating to the Seabrook LRA.  As discussed with Rick Cliche, 
the NRC is requesting a response by June 27, 2011.  If there are any questions, please contact Rick Plasse. 
 
Thanks, 
Mike 
 
Michael Wentzel 
Project Manager 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation, DLR/RPB1 
Mailstop O-11F1 
Washington, DC 20555 
301-415-6459 
michael.wentzel@nrc.gov 
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